
  

 We will be rescheduling our Grandparents Day event to
Sunday, October 21, from 1 p.m. to 3 p.m. due to the
weather.We will have the Teeny Tiny Petting Farm,

Face Painting, a Balloon Twister, and delicious
refreshments served!

6860 Harbour View Blvd, Suffolk, VA 23435
www.enrichinghappiness.com/suffolk

757-215-0058
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